
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Love Our Parks 

A consultation held last year showed that people want a larger play area in 
Millwall Park offering fun and adventure for both younger and older children.  
The new plans will improve the existing site close to the arches by making 
some changes to the layout including new planting, improvements to paths 
and new play equipment for all age groups. We will be in Millwall Park near 
the Island Gardens DLR entrance on Saturday 17th October from 12 to 4pm if 
you’d like to talk about the plans, or If you would like to find out more, please 
email park.projects@towerhamlets.gov.uk or call 020 7364 5227. 

 

A new play area for Millwall Park 
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